
 

 
 
 

 
   

 
 
   

Newsletter 17 th  January 2020 

Issue 17 

Upcoming 
Events 

 Event One 

 Event Two 

 Event Three 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
From the Headteachers 

Sat 18th 
Jan 

GIRLS FOOTBALL HAS BEEN 

POSTPONED 

Mon 
20th Jan 
 
20th Jan 
– 24th 
Jan 

Year 4 Trip to British Museum  
 
Year 5 Bikeability Level 1 and 
Level 2 

Fri 24th 
Jan 

9am Class 13 Assembly 
 
Year 2 Trip to St Paul’s 
Cathedral  

Sun 26th 
Jan 

3pm Holocaust Memorial 

Service – Lambeth Town Hall 

 

 

 

Spring Term Newsletters 
 
Information about the term ahead in your 
child’s year group can now be viewed on 
the school website.   
 
Please follow the link below to see the 
Spring Newsletters. 
 
https://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/lea
rning/phase-group-information 
 

 Announcements 

Parking 

Unfortunately this week there have been a numerous 

instances of Corpus Christi parents parking in Horsford 

Road on the yellow zig-zag ‘school keep clear’ lines. 

Invariably this is done by parents who have left it to the 

last minute to drop off their children and on finding 

nowhere to park decide that the ‘school keep clear’ lines 

are the next best option. The yellow zig zag lines must 

not be parked on! Doing so demonstrates a lack of 

consideration to the safety of other Corpus Christi children 

and parents, as well as having a detrimental effect on the 

traffic flow on the street as cars find it difficult to pass. 

Also please avoid doing ‘3 points turns’ in the road as this 

can be a danger to children at an already busy time. It is 

much safer to all if you drive around the block.  The traffic 

warning signs that are placed on the road should also not 

be moved.  They are there to ensure that the children can 

see the road clearly and cross safely.  

Coming to school in the morning in plenty of time would go 

a long way to alleviate parking problems. You might even 

consider parking further away from school to reduce 

congestion and walk instead.  

Thanks again for all your support and co-operation. 
 
Maths Evening 
 
Please find attached to this week’s newsletter a letter 
from Mrs Giles detailing a maths evening which will be 
taking place on 16th March.  This will be an opportunity to 
show parents how we teach calculations across the school 
from Nursery to Year 6.  There will be time to ask teachers 
specific questions about how calculations are taught in 
your child’s year group.  This will be an informative 
evening which will help give you an insight into how to 
support your child’s maths leaning at home.  
 

 

 

Class 14 started off the Spring Term with a very 
interesting assembly this morning which included 

a demonstration of street dance and Brazilian 
music.   

The works of Shakespeare, WH Auden and 
information about the human body. 

 

More photos can been seen on twitter. 



 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Parents’ Assocaition Meeting 
7pm Thursday 6th February 

9am Friday 6th March 
7pm Thursday 26th March 

 
Event this Term 

 
Valentine Themed Cake Sale & 

Competition  

Friday 14th February 

*** 

Wine Tasting Evening 

Friday 28th February 

*** 

Race Night for all the family 

Friday 20th March 

*** 

More information about these events 

will be announced nearer the time. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
  

 

CLASS % 

13 100 

14 100 

9 99.6 

2 99.2 

12 99.2 

5 99.1 

7 99.1 

8 99.1 

N 97.8 

1 97.8 

3 97.7 

11 97.2 

4 96.6 

6 94.0 

10 88.0 

Attendance  

7th Jan – 10th Jan 2020 

 
Parents’ Zone 

Congratulations to Classes 13 & 

14 on their 100% 

Parents’ Association News Merit Awards for the week 
ending 10th January 2020 

 
Nursery P/T All of the Class 

Nursery F/T All of the Class 

Class 1 Ariana T 

Class 2 Leo M 

Class 3  Estrella P 

Class 4  Ava R 

Class 5 Anthony B 

Class 6 Blueberry R 

Class 7  Rinedie M 

Class 8 Niamh C 

Class 9 Freddie D 

Class 10  Gabriel A 

Class 11  Charlotte G 

Class 12  Luke B D 

Class 13 Fyfe McG 

Class 14 Mila G 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School please do not hesitate to contact one of 

our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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Tulse Hill Junior FC Girls Football 

Team 

Tulse Hill Juniors FC are looking for 

more girls to join their girl’s football 

team.  

Lots of Corpus Christi girls from 

years 3-6 are already playing.   

Training is every Saturday 10am-

12noon Dulwich Park opposite the 

cafe.   

The U9’s and U11’s are starting to 

compete in a girl’s only league. 

 

 Matches will be played on Sundays.  

 

Girls in Years 7 and 8 are also invited 

to join for U13’s.  

For more details about the club and 

joining see their website thjfc.co.uk.  

 

Or for more information about the 

girls team and training contact Leona 

(mum to Maeve in year 4) 

07908251081. 
 

* * * 
Hatha Yoga Class 

 
Yoga classes  

Wednesday Evening 7-8pm  
 

All levels welcome. 
 

Upper Hall, Corpus Christi School. 
 

Entrance through the black gates 
(leading to the Junior site) across 

the road from Main Office on  
Trent Road  

 
£10 drop-in, £8 concessions  

Limited space.  
 

Please text Alex to book: 
07818205058  

 

School Dinners Spring Term 2020 

Dinner Money is charged at £2.35 per day for 

children from Year 3.  Please ensure your 

account is up to date. 

First Half term—£68.15 

Second Half Term—£70.50 

Full Term £138.65 

  

 
You can follow Corpus Christi 

School on twitter and keep up to 
date with the latest news, trips 
and events that happen during 

the school year. 
  

Find us on twitter@ccbrixton 
 

Children had a visit this week 
from Naked Larder and they 
shared fantastic ideas for 
recycling plastic waste. 

 

https://seeklogo.com/vector-logo/305546/twitter

